

News of the Week

12th April 2021

Welcome to our weekly newsletter

What's coming up at the Club

13th April – Tuesday – Mixed Variation Pairs B/Drawn

14th April – Wednesday Mixed Haggle 12.30pm start

16th April – Friday Triples 12.30pm start

17th April – Saturday Mixed Fours Championship –

Post Section 8.30am start

19th April – Monday Roll up 12.30pm start

20th & 21st April – Tuesday 7 Wednesday - Veteran

Handicap Pairs – Men & Women

22nd April – Thursday -Open Optional Triples 9.00am

start

26th April – Monday Roll up 12.30pm start

27th & 28th April – Margaret Sadler Memorial 2 Day

Women's Tournament

30th April – Friday Triples – 12.30pm start

Please check the board for any changes to the Handbook

Centre Events

2 Bowl Mixed Triples
Saturday & Sunday 22nd & 23rd May
To be played at Whakatane
Entries Close 10th May 2021

Results from the past week ~ 7th April – Wednesday Mixed Haggle

1st Harry Burggraaf, Av Andrews

2nd Dennis Gillard, Chris Nielson

3rd Grant Turner, Eris Nicholson

4th Trevor Hinton, Paul Gregory, John Redshaw

5th John George, David Beaven

9th April - Friday Triples sponsored by Liquorland Bureta

1st Paul Schmidt, Ron Dockary, Max Peters

2nd Barry Fordyce, Steve Rusbatch, Don Sewell

3rd Trevor Hinton, Derek Vincent, Paul Chapman

4th Ray Nicholas, Ross Dean, Murray Bruning

5th Alan Gordon, John Redshaw, Av Gardner

6th Ian Boyd, Ross Harold, Chris Neilson



Champ of Champ Events

Triples	Women's	Whakatane	24 th & 25 th April
Singles	Men's	Taupo	1 st & 2 nd May
	Women's	Te Puke	1 st & 2 nd May
Pairs	Men's	Whakatane	8 th & 9 th May
	Women's	South	8 th & 9 th May
Fours	Men's	Te Puke	15 th & 16 th May
	Women's	Whakatane	15 th & 16 th May

Nick's Letter of Resignation

1/4/2021

Dear Bowls Matua - President, Board and Members,

Re: Letter of Resignation

Please accept my notice of resignation with my last day of work as of the end of April.

I have enjoyed my employment by Bowls Matua as Office Administrator which commenced in November 2013.

I have served under several presidents and board members, through this time and have been impressed by the dedication of elected members and the many volunteers. I have done my best to accommodate the changing demands required to support the club and volunteers.

It has been a privilege to be part of the club and enjoy the social environment with the beginnings of becoming a bowler.

My decision to retire is based on my health and a desire to be more involved with family projects and physical activity such as bowls and sailing.

I wish the club all the best for managing the changes in banking, technology and projects that help the club prosper.

I am particularly grateful for the support from mentors and life members who have supported my work over the last seven years.

Regards Nick Hacking

Dates to Remember

Closing Day & Prizegiving Saturday 22nd May Annual General Meeting Saturday 29th May





